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I don't know if The Book of Tempeh is in the bookstores yet. We have a free 
copy because the authors consulted David and Barbara. However, I don't think 
the authors told David or Barbara that they were going to recoI!Ullend FGSC as a 
source of starter cultures. 

It's possible that Ray has already discussed this with Ho and has come to a 
decision. But I thought I should write in case he was unaware of the problem. 

Best wishes, 

Dorothy Newmeyer 
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